From:

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Ref: EN020022
Date: 24 July 2020 10:55:51

Dear Andrew,

Thank you for your letter dated 3 July 2020. Apologies for my slow response. I would like to attend the
preliminary meeting. I wish to attend to highlight an important issue that underpins the Initial Assessment of
Principal Issues as set out in Appendix B, namely the failure to consult properly by the applicant or their agent,
something [ have previously highlighted. I am making my representations in a personal capacity as someone
who lives near to the proposed route and a user of the open space that is likely to be adversely impacted by this
proposal.

Best wishes,

Alistair

Alistair Thompson
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